
Cove and Altens 
Improvement Plan 
Update
Since this initiative was launched in the 
last edition of the Cove Chronicle there 
have been 10 responses received, which 
are in the process of being either actioned 
directly where they can be dealt with 
immediately, or added to a list of longer 
term improvements required.

However, this initiative will remain live 
and residents are encouraged to continue 
to submit their ideas for community 
improvements via the dedicated e-mail 
address, improvements@cove-bay.com

A meeting is to be held with community 

groups over 
the next 
few weeks 
to obtain 
their input, 
but for this 
initiative 
to be a success we need to obtain the 
views of individuals who have a desire 
to contribute to improving the area in 
general, be it more community facilities, 
additional lighting, faster broadband, path 
upgrades, or whatever. The Community 
Council needs to have your support in 
order to promote and advance these ideas 
with the relevant authorities.

A further update will be provided in 
the next edition of the Cove Chronicle. 
following the forthcoming meeting with 
the local community groups. 


